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October 27, 2015 
 
Sandra Mattfeldt  and Collis Adams (Wetlands Bureau) (sandra.mattfeldt@des.nh.gov, 
collis.adams@des.nh.gov)   
Pamela Monroe (Site Evaluation Committee ) (pamela.monroe@sec.nh.gov) 
 
    Re: Northern Pass Project 
 
Dear Ms. Mattfeld, Mr. Adams and Ms. Monroe: 
 
First, I would appreciate knowing that this letter has been received. 
 
This pertains to the wetlands permit application from Northern Pass Transmission, LLC, dated 
October 2015. We currently have no file number for this project. 
 
At its meeting on September 24th the Bethlehem Conservation Commission decided to comment on the 
proposal and we’d appreciate you taking note of that. This is our only communication; I am not sending 
a copy through the mail. 
 
Right now I’m proceeding under the state guidelines for comments on wetlands permits, which are the 
14 days to let DES know we wish to comment and 40 days in which to submit those comments (from the 
time this is signed by our Town Clerk, which was October 15th). I understand that we have at least 105 
days from some date in which to submit comments to the SEC. 
 
This is a very confusing process, although Tim Drew did a good job of trying to explain it to me. If I 
should send this to someone else, or if the process is different, I would appreciate being informed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cheryl Jensen, Chairperson 
Bethlehem Conservation Commission 
603-869-5453 
cherylkjensen@aol.com 
 

mailto:SANDRA.MATTFELDT@DES.NH.GOV
mailto:COLLIS.ADAMS@DES.NH.GOV
mailto:pamela.monroe@sec.nh.gov
mailto:cherylkjensen@aol.com


Cc: Tim Drew (timothy.drew@des.nh.gov)   
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